
Donald Beautification Group 
Meeting Minutes 
September 13, 2019 
 
Connie met with The Tire Factory and ordered the tires and sizes we need. 
They will be delivered to the GK Machine yard to be cleaned and treated as 
needed and then will be painted. They fill the tires or stack the tires on 
sand to anchor them. Gerry suggested that perhaps on how the park land 
cover goes we may be able to recycle the sand that is at the park now. 
 
Connie, Heidi, Alonso and I had a short meeting and have determined how 
the “Tireland” will be situated. It was determined that we will move the 6' 
cyclone fence over towards city hall. Consensus was that we will leave about 
6' between the city hall and the fence. 
 
The restroom is still on order. Since our meeting, we have a delivery date of 
November 1st, 2019. 
 
Kristi said she will do the press releases for the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
and Gerry is doing the Ceremony, invitations, etc. which involves the actual 
grant to fulfill those requirements. 
 
The Forestry Presentation was discussed. Jack and Jim are working on our 
becoming a tree city. The Planning Commission is our Tree Board. 
 
The Clean Up Day was discussed. We were all in agreement that it went very 
well and while we don't have the final numbers in yet, we will come out in 
the black this year. We discussed that if we see or know people that may 
need help that we should try to help our neighbors. 
 
We went over the agenda for the Santa Sing A Long, additional volunteers 
needed.   The Hazelnut Festival Board gave us permission to use their 
insurance for craft booths. We are revising the Booth Application with 
insurance information. Heidi, Katie and Gerry are meeting with the Aurora 



Fire Department and will present all of our updated Applications, and 
changes to our program at the next DBG. 
 
Heidi, Connie, Sheryl and Gerry attended the DHF Board Meeting and will 
report at next meeting. Connie is going to take more of a role with the 
board and will report back to us. 
 
Krista and Paula were both unable to attend this meeting so we will have an 
update from them at our next meeting. We did hear that they are working 
on the surveys and are getting good results. 
 
If anyone wants to take the CERT Classes, they are: 
 October 18, 2019 @ 6-9pm 
 October 19, 2019 @ 9-5pm 
 October 25, 2019 @6-9pm and 
 October 26, 2019 @ 9-5pm 
All of these classes are at the Aurora Donald Fire Hall. All four classes are 
required to complete the program. 
 
The new Donald City Signs, which are being designed and donated by GK 
Machine, had to go through one more update. Connie will talk about the signs 
at the next meeting. 
 
Our next meeting is October 21, 2019 at 6:30pm at City Hall. 
 
Gerry Waller 


